
 

Gloucestershire County Council Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG

Strategy and Challenge 

M Makam  
What Do They Know? Website 

The Information Management Service 
Shire Hall 

Westgate Street 
GLOUCESTER 

GL1 2TG
  
  

Please ask for Stephen Taylor Telephone 01452 
324000

Email xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx  
Our ref: 8383808 Your ref: Date: 20 June 2018
  

 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
I am pleased to provide a response to your request for information, received on 23 
May 2018:

Q1) Contracted Housing Related Support services (including accommodation 
based support, floating support, rough sleeper and Housing First services) 
and 
Q2) Contracted Adult Employability Services (not including skills and training) 
Q3) For each individual contract over £50,000 per annum, could the Council 
please provide the following information: 
• Contract name 
• Contract start and end date 
• Contract value (please indicate total or annual) 
• The current contract provider 
• Owner of the building the contract is delivered from 
• The client group (please include contracts for single homeless, families, 
young people and rough sleepers) 
• Number of clients supported under the contract 
• Whether there is an intention to extend or reprocure the contract 
• Lead commissioner name and contact details.

Please see attached. 

Gloucestershire County Council has not withheld any information in relation to this 
request under the exemptions of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FoIA). 
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If you are unhappy with my response, you can complain or ask for a review of your 
request by writing to us within 40 working days of receiving this response. The full 
procedure is on our website at http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi. This should be 
addressed to:
 
Shire Hall, Westgate Street, Gloucester. GL1 2TG
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxxxxxxxx.xxx.xx

We would like to hear your views on our service. If you’d like to tell us how we did, 
you can complete our feedback form online at 
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

I will now close your request as of this date. 

 

Yours faithfully 

Stephen Taylor PC.foi
Information Requests Officer

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foi
http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/foifeedback

